
Jessica White

Jessica White is an American supermodel, best known for her
appearances in Sports Illustrated. The model was born and
raised  in  Buffalo,  New  York  and  attended  Kensington  High
School. At the age of 13, she was scouted based on her good
looks and went on to attend Personal Best modeling school. By
the age of 16, she booked her first editorial gig with Vogue
and was later signed to IMG Models. Since then, White has
modeled for a number of publications and has even tried her
hand at acting with roles in Big Momma’s House 2 and music
videos such as Jay-Z’s Change Clothes, Robin Thicke’s The
Sweetest Love and Trey Songz’s Neighbors Know My Name. She has
also  been  featured  on  the  highly  rated  reality  TV  show
America’s Next Top Model, alongside supermodel Tyra Banks. Her
most recent appearance is on E!’s reality TV show, Famously
Single, which centers around eight single celebrities living
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in a house together with the goal of mending their broken
hearts and relationship issues.

The top model is infamous for her high profiled celebrity
relationships. She has dated Sean Penn, Terrell Owens, Ne-Yo
and Nick Cannon to name a few. Despite having dated men in the
past, White is seen in Famously Single teasers having a fling
with fellow co-star Somaya Reece. The celebrity couple has not
revealed whether or not they were in an actual relationship,
however, audiences will learn the truth in later episodes.
Regardless of who White ends up with, she can take with her
the lessons she’s learned and apply them to her celebrity
relationships in the future.
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